





It is 'week 3' on our school dinner menu next week.

Eastfield Primary School Colliery Road Wolverhampton WV1 2QY

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk

School website: www.eastfieldprimaryschool.org.uk

3rd May 2024

Dear Parents / Carers.

This week has seen the month of May arrive, and there has been the hint of some warmer weather, so fingers crossed. May is always an important month in schools as it starts the exams / test season - our Year 6 classes are busy preparing for the end of KS2 SATs tests (week beginning 13th May) and this will then be followed shortly afterwards by our Year 4 children completing the multiplication check and our Year 1 children participating in the phonics check.

Breakfast Club

Governors are delighted to announce that they have appointed Miss Tour as our school's Breakfast Club Manager. Miss Tour will be the 1st point of contact for our Breakfast Club and she can be contacted via email breakfastclub@eastfieldpri.co.uk Moving forwards for September, there will be some changes to our before school provision and Miss tour will be liaising with parents regarding this.

When the adults change

As you are aware, we are very proud to be a partner school for 'when the adults change' and are very proud of our relational approach to positive behaviour for learning within school. This week we have welcomed staff from a neighbouring school in Wolverhampton, as they have been told how 'AMAZING' Eastfield is and how fantastic our children and staff are - they wanted to know all about our relentless routines, recognition boards, phone calls home, meet and greets so that they can change the way they approach behaviour in their school. Both Mrs Hylton (Assistant Head Teacher for Teaching, Learning and Behaviour) and myself were so excited to show off our school and children - it was lovely to have some recognition!

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week

Class 1	Amelia G
Class 2	Henry M
Class 3	Kaceson D-R
Class 4	Daejanay W
Class 5	Larna P
Class 6	Ali H N
Class 7	Samanta V
Class 8	Ivy B
Class 9	Rajveer SG
Class 10	Gracie A
Class 11	Cameron G
Class 12	Samarprit S
Class 13	Paramveer J
Class 14	Sarah M

I hope that you have a lovely extended weekend and enjoy Bank Holiday Monday. School re-opens at 8:40am on Tuesday 7th May. CLOSED

MONDAY!

Mrs Hay Head Teacher

Dates for your diary after half term Monday 6th May – school closed for the Bank Holiday

Monday 13th May – Friday 17th May – Y6 KS2 SATs week

Friday 17th May - Class 5 assembly 9:30am

Tuesday 21st May – 'Keeping your children safe online' parent workshop 9am (see below)

Friday 24th May - Class 4 assembly 9:30am

Friday 24th May - Class photos and Y6 Leaver's Photos

Break up for half term Friday 24th May, school reopens on Monday 3rd June at 8:40am



Keeping your child safe online (internet safety) Parent Workshop

Has your child had issues with friends online? Are you concerned about what your child is viewing online?

Do you use privacy settings on your child's device? Do you know what apps / social media your child is using?

Should your child be on 'snapchat, be real, what's app?'

Do you have questions regarding online safety? Do you feel that your child knows more than you about social media?

Do you know what the latest online craze is?

Do you know what apps are popular for children?

Our pupil digital ambassadors and Miss Barnett (Online safety lead) will be leading an online safety parent workshop on <u>Tuesday 21st May at 9am in the main hall</u> – please do join us, it will be a really informative session.





